













Friday 14th June 2024

## Dear Parents/Carers,

Yours sincerely,

We are pleased to offer our Year 3 children the opportunity to complete Scootability training this term. Scootability is aimed at improving pupils' confidence and stability when riding their scooters. There will be some theory and practical tasks and at the end of the session pupils should have the skills and understanding of the importance of scooting safely on the pavement.

Scootability will take place for all Year 3 pupils, on the morning of **Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> July**. Children will be required to wear their P.E. Kit that day. Please also provide your child with sun cream, a hat and/or waterproof coat depending on the weather. The session will take place on school grounds, during school hours so no other arrangements need to be made.

If children have their own scooter, we kindly ask that they bring it to school on this day. It is important for children to practice on their own scooter for continuity of skills. There is scooter storage at the front of the school for pupils to place scooters when they arrive.

Please complete the consent form below and return it as soon as possible.

| Mrs. Rendell  |
|---|
| Year 3 Scootability   |
| I am happy for my child to complete Scootabili training.  |
| My child will / will not bring their own scooter. (Please delete as appropriate) My child may / may not share their scooter with another pupil. (Please delete if applicable) |
| Signed Date   |